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GROUNDFISH ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON 
2022 PACIFIC HALIBUT CATCH SHARING PLAN AND ANNUAL REGULATIONS 

 
The Groundfish Advisory Subpanel (GAP) received an overview of the 2021 Pacific halibut catch 
sharing plan (CSP) from Ms. Robin Ehlke, Pacific Fishery Management Council staff; Ms. 
Kathryn Blair, National Marine Fisheries Service; Ms. Erica Crust, Washington Department of 
Fish and Wildlife; and Ms. Lynn Mattes, Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife, and offers  the 
following comments. 

 
The GAP generally agrees with the reports from California, Oregon, and Washington under this 
agenda item. The states have proposed several recreational fishery change alternatives, which the 
GAP believes will give the public some choices to discuss. The GAP does not express a preference 
of any of the choices at this time.  
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https://www.pcouncil.org/documents/2021/09/g-1-a-supplemental-cdfw-report-1.pdf/
https://www.pcouncil.org/documents/2021/09/g-1-a-supplemental-odfw-report-1-proposed-changes-to-the-pacific-halibut-catch-sharing-plan-for-fisheries-off-of-oregon-in-2022.pdf/
https://www.pcouncil.org/documents/2021/09/g-1-a-supplemental-wdfw-report-1-2.pdf/

